
Dear parents, carers and families, 
 

 

Firstly, well done to everyone on a successful term. We have seen lots of learning take place across the school, 
the children have worked really hard, and next term will be their last in their current year group. This week our 
Year 4 children will be visiting Bushcraft for the day on Wednesday, they will be taking part in adventurous and 
team building activities. On Thursday it is Elm Class parent assembly. We are still having these remotely and the 
video of the assembly will be sent out to Year 1 parents on Thursday. Finally for this week, Friday is a training 
day and the children are not in school.  
 

Next week, during half term is the Queens platinum jubilee as a school we would like to mark the event this 
coming Thursday on 26th May. All children are invited to wear red, white and blue clothes. If you do not have 
clothes of these colours the children can wear their school uniform. We will be having a picnic lunch that day 
and the children will be completing activities in class to mark the event.  
 

The children in Year 5 and Year 6 are completing Bike ability this week. This will mean there will be more bikes in 
school and on the bike racks. This may mean it is more difficult, but will only be the next few days. Over the next 
few days it will be crucial that we maximise the space and use all the racks available.  
 

Thank you to everyone who supported the SOCs uniform swap last week, I hope some of you managed to get 
some useful uniform. After the half term SOCs have organised for a book fair to come to school. It will be in the 
purple hall after school from Monday 13th June until Wednesday 15th June.  
 

Attendance for last week was really good. All classes were 95% or above, which is where we expect the children 
to be, it is great and we hope they continue to improve. Our punctuality is mixed, some classes have very few 
pupils arriving late, whilst other classes have a high number across the week.  
 

With best wishes for the week ahead, 
Kate Yeoman. 

1st      Hawthorn Class 100% 

2nd        Hazel Class  99%  

3rd         Beech Class  98%  

4th         Pine Class  97.3% 

5th         Oak Class  97% 

6th         Elder Class  95.5% 
7th         Elm Class  95%  

 

1st         Hawthorn Class 98.2% 

2nd      Elm Class  93.8% 

3rd  Hazel Class  93.4% 

4th Elder Class  93.3% 
5th       Oak Class  92.3% 

6th        Pine Class  92.6% 
7th   Beech Class  92% 

  

    Newsletter – 23rd May 2022 
On this Day - 1785 Benjamin Franklin announces his invention of bifocals 

Thursday 26th May: Red, white and blue day 

Thursday 26th May: Children break up for half term 

Friday 27th May: Teacher training day  

Monday 6th June: Children return to school 

Thursday 9th June 6pm: New Parents Meeting  

Friday 1st July 3.30pm: Summer Fete  


